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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
The lighter evenings are a pleasant reminder that the longer 
days are approaching and so is half term. 
 
Raise For Rosie 
Last Thursday was a poignant day. It was also a proud day as 
pupils, parents, staff and the local community came together 
to remember Rosie. Thank-you so much for the help staff 
received with securing the 300 bows to the fencing and the 
donations of £450.00. This money will be sent to the two 
Charites mentioned last week.  
 
Mrs Upton 
The lovely Mrs Upton will be leaving St Christopher on 
Friday. Mrs Upton has been a Nursery Nurse/Teaching 
Assistant for almost 16 years. I am sure you will join me in 
thanking her for her service to the pupils and families at St 
Christopher. Best wishes in your new venture Mrs Upton! 
 
May I wish you and all pupils a very happy and relaxed half 
term. School will re-open on Monday 27th February 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Robinson 
Headteacher BEd Hons. NPQH 

 

WEEKLY FOCUS 

Assembly Focus: Being Safe on the Internet 
 

Musical Inspiration: Love Theme (from Romeo and Juliet) 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE BY YEAR GROUP 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Sports News 
 
The children have enjoyed another busy week of 
competitions at St Christopher. Our Netball team enjoyed 
another victory with a 9-2 win over Eastern Green 
Primary on our home court last Thursday. Kerrie West 
and Mr Coyle were delighted with the team's work rate 
but particularly the anticipation in their defending and 
the accuracy of the shooting. Well done to Poppi, Freja, 
Beth, Alisha, Megan, Rhia, Finlay and Ace. Eastern Green 
Primary selected Rhia as our player of the match. Well 
done Rhia.  
 
On Tuesday evening Mr. Coyle and Mrs. Lindsay took a 
squad of six girls to the Coventry Primary Schools Indoor 
Football Tournament at the Ryton Sports Connexion. The 
girls were placed in a difficult group along with Bablake 
Prep, Christ the King and Templars Primary. The girls 
performed brilliantly winning all three games without 
conceding a goal. The girls now go through to the 
final which will take place after half-term.  Mr Coyle was 
particularly impressed with the defending and 
goalkeeping. Well done to Georgia, Mia, Scarlett, Saffiyah, 
Rhia and Evie.  
 
This weeks PE class of the week is 2K. Mr. Coyle was very 
impressed with the children's gymnastics skills and their 
ability to sequence their run, jump, land, forward roll, and 
teddy bear roll.  
 

 
 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
 

We will be collecting the Sainsbury’s vouchers again this 
year for Sport Equipment in school.  Please hand any 
vouchers you receive into the office. Thank you for your 
support. 

http://www.st-christopher.coventry.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week Awards go to: 

Isla - 1C: continuous hard work and achieving her own personal writing target.  Keep up the good work! 

Caleb - 1W: trying super hard to blend sounds in words.  Keep it up Caleb. 

Arabella - 2K: fantastic effort in every lesson.  Arabella always listens carefully and tries her very best. 

Matthew - 2H: writing an amazing description of crawling through a tunnel.  Well done! 

Milo - 3D: his effort with writing in all lessons.  Well done Milo! 

Freya - 3M: working extremely hard to improve her use of punctuation when writing.  Keep up the hard work 
Freya! 

Thomas - 4I: working hard in Maths, especially with multiplication and division and checking his answers. 

Thomas - 4P: his continuous hard work and brilliant attitude to learning.  Tom is an excellent role model to 
others 

Jonathon - 5N: his fantastic effort and enthusiasm across all lessons in school. 

Elle-Mae - 5T: writing a fantastic story containing super dialogue and excellent punctuation. 

Cassidy - 6E: always producing work which is of a high standard and being an outstanding role model for all.  A 
sheer pleasure to teach. 

Liam - 6L: working hard in reading and making a huge improvement in his score on the latest assessment. 

 Well done to all of the above 
pupils 

Pupil of the Week Awards 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY (further dates/information to follow, please be aware that some dates may change) 

Thursday 2nd March 2017    World Book Day – please see separate letter 

Friday 3rd March 2017 – Friday 7th April 2017 Cycle Training – Year 5 
Monday 6th March 2017    Year 4 visit to Sea Life Centre 
Monday 20th March 2017   Year 3 visit to Cadbury’s World 
Friday 24th March 2017    Comic Relief  
Thursday 6th April 2017    PTA – Easter Disco and Games Event – further information to follow 
Tuesday 25th April 2017    Parents Evening – - further information to follow 
Wednesday 26th April 2017   Parents Evening - further information to follow 
Monday 1st May 2017    May bank holiday day – school closed 
Monday 8th May – Friday 12TH May 2017  YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
Friday 26th May 2017    Staff Training day – school closed for pupils  
Friday 16th June 2017    PTA – Summer Fete 
Friday 23rd June – Monday 26th June 2017 Y6 Residential Skern Lodge Devon 
Wednesday 5th July 2017   Transition Day/Year 6 Ball 
Tuesday 11th July 2017    Sports Day 
Wednesday 12th July 2017   Year 2 Performance 
Monday 17th July 2017    Year 6 Evening Performance 
Tuesday 18th July 2017    Year 6 Afternoon Performance and leaving assembly 
Thursday 20th July 2017    Mystery Trip – Year 6 

PEN AWARDS 
 

Finlay – 6E 
Mia – 6E 

 


